
 

 

 

 

 

South High is partnering up with Dr. Scott Grogan from the Back Pain Center 

and Patriot alumni to offer our student athletes a physical for the upcoming 

season. In addition to physicals parents and student athletes will have an 

opportunity to complete the privit information. 

If parents are unable to attend with student athlete, student must have a 

signed MSHSAA Physical form. 

In order for Doctor Grogan to organize, please consider signing up as soon as 

possible to provide an idea of the number of students that will be 

participating. 

WHEN:  July 19, 2022 

 

TIME:  3:00 – 6:00 pm 

 

WHERE:  South High Commons 

 

COST:  $40.00 

 

https://www.ofallonchiropractor.com/?UTM_source=GBL

